PPL Newsroom

PPL Foundation donates $500,000 to
Operation HELP to assist families with
energy bills

ALLENTOWN, Pa. (June 30) - The PPL Foundation today announced a $500,000 contribution to Operation HELP, a
PPL Electric Utilities Corporation program that provides financial assistance to help income-eligible families that
are struggling with their energy bills.

With inflation impacting all sectors of the economy, including energy, the contribution to Operation HELP will
provide direct assistance to families.

“Rising costs have presented new challenges for many individuals and families, and PPL Foundation’s
contribution will help ease the burden for some of the most vulnerable in central and eastern Pennsylvania,”
said Ryan Hill, president of the PPL Foundation.

Operation HELP is administered by a network of local agencies and has helped more than 110,000 customers
since 1983. Every dollar contributed to Operation HELP goes to assisting those in need with their energy bills.

For more information about Operation HELP, visit pplelectric.com/operationhelp.

About the PPL Foundation

Through strategic partnerships, the PPL Foundation supports nonprofit organizations that are engaged in
innovative and groundbreaking work to create vibrant, sustainable communities; advance diversity, equity and
inclusion; and support children’s success from cradle to career. The PPL Foundation contributes more than $3
million annually to a wide variety of nonprofit organizations in eastern and central Pennsylvania. To learn more,
visit pplcares.com.

For further information: Lissette Santana, 610-774-5997

https://news.pplweb.com/PPL-Foundation-donates-500,000-to-Operation-HELP-to-assist-families-with-energy-
bills


https://www.pplweb.com/communities/ppl-foundation/
http://www.pplelectric.com/operationhelp
http://www.pplcares.com
https://news.pplweb.com/PPL-Foundation-donates-500,000-to-Operation-HELP-to-assist-families-with-energy-bills

